
Dear Planning Commission, 
I am writing in strong opposition to the Nov 2015 South Pond Villages Site Plan that will 
be discussed at your public hearing on the subject on 2/17.  This plan would 
significantly impact the natural area that many people are trying to protect.  
This revised plan fails to solve the problems of sufficient access to the site. The 
NovSite plan that would put a road called South Pond Way to the North, will make 
Huron river dr much more dangerous as it is.  
There is not an area for pedestrians and/or bicycles and the road is in very bad 
condition making cars drive in between lanes or over the grass due to the lack of 
maintenance.  
We have some accidents in the past and this additional traffic will generate new 
potential accidents. 
This is only one topic but avoiding the fact that the site has endangered species and the 
building on protected wetlands is very disturbing. That will make me reconsider living in 
this city as well as to others that pay higher taxes to live in a community with more 
greener alternatives and I am not talking about money.  
  
Best regards, 
  
Ariel Nicolaci 
4021 Thornoaks dr 
 


